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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member
Please welcome Anthony Osborn to the group.

Acceptable Digital Signature Software Programs
Pursuant to Bankr. D.S.D. R. 9004-1(a)(5)(B)(ii), the Bankruptcy
Clerk's office has determined the following digital signature
software programs are currently acceptable to the Court:  Adobe
Acrobat Sign, DocuSign, and Signeasy.

No E-Notice Parties on Certificates of Service
As stated in Bankr. D.S.D. R. 9004-3(d), a Certificate of Service
"shall not include the names and addresses of parties who will be
served electronically by the Clerk."  Therefore, please do not
include on a Certificate of Service the name or address of anyone
who receives electronic notice, such as the attorney for a party,
the case trustee, or the U.S. Trustee.  Electronic notice recipients
and their e-mail addresses may be viewed in CM/ECF by clicking
on Reports, then Mailings..., then Mailing Info for a Case. 
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